Autumn 2 Curriculum Overview



Addition

Subtraction

Estimation

Length

Perimeter

English

The Lost Happy Endings by Carol Ann Duffy



DT

The Great Bread Bake Off

Science

States of Matter

Geography

What's it like in Whitby?

RE

What does it mean to be a Hindu in Britain today?

Music

Brass Instruments

PSHCE

Safety First

PE

Invasion Games (Coach Dan)

Dance (Miss Gorton)

Computing

Animation

Year 4 Newsletter

Teacher's Message

Welcome back after half term, I hope you all managed to do some nice things at home!

During our first half term back we had lots of fun in Year 4. We have worked extremely hard in all our subjects, and our aim is to keep up the hard working atmosphere we have created. I hope that this half term we can be successful learners once again!

Any questions please do not hesitate to ask, I will be on the main gate most mornings and after school.

Miss Gorton



Home Learning

Spelling homework will be sent home on a Monday and tested on a Friday. We do not require this to be returned to school.

Year 4 will be working hard this year on **times tables**. Each day children will practice these and take home their work on a Thursday for you to see. Please support your child by working on the ones they find difficult. We will also complete a **times table challenge** every Friday.

Reading books will be changed when needed for free readers and every Tuesday for book band readers. Mrs. Roberts will read with your child every week and it is expected that they are also reading aloud each night at home.

Keep up to date with everything
Brentnall related on our Twitter page:



